
Church office closed through
December 18th

 

Due to one of our staff members being exposed to
COVID and needing to quarantine, we will be closing

our  church  office beginning  today  (December  9th)

through December 18th. 

This decision has been made for the safety of our staff, our church
members, and the public. As of now, other activities on our schedule
will continue as planned. Should that change, we will send out another
constant contact and put it on Facebook. Our church staff will still be
working  and  available  through  telephone.  If  you  have  a  pastoral
emergency, call Josh at 912-347-7860. If you have other needs, call
the office phone at 912-925-5924.

As  of  now,  all  staff  members  who  have  been  tested  have  tested
negative.
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